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I strongly oppose SB 210. 

Our vote-by-mail system in Oregon has increased voter turnout and is the hallmark of 

our electoral system.  

It allows voters to fully educate themselves on the sometimes long ballot, and vote all 

the way down the ballot. 

Oregon has been a model for other states seeking to implement vote by mail. 

Don’t create problems where none exist. 

Thank you. 

Thalia Zepatos  


